## **Debra Thompson**

From: Jamie Lynn <jamielynn2004@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 5:49 PM

To: Assembly Subject: Task Force

## Dear Borough Assembly:

I support a, "Task Force," being established to address the needs of early childcare. They are an important role in our child's life and have a huge impact on her development. I have seen this with our daughter going to Good Beginnings Preschool, and Kinderskog. The teachers involvement with our child has been shown by her readiness and comfort level going into Kindergarten this last year. Kinderskog is a wonderful program that has taught our daughter so much about the outdoors and has increased her resilience to the environment. An example is how happy she is to go outdoors no matter the weather. Supporting this," Task Force," can only bring better education to our community.

Teachers appreciation week is in early May. Let's show our appreciation by approving the," Task Force." Thank you,

Jamie Lynn-Burke